
Annual General Meeting for Londonwide LMCs and Londonwide Enterprise Ltd

The Annual General Meeting for Londonwide LMCs and Londonwide Enterprise Ltd will be held on Thursday 20 January 2022 between 2:00pm and

3.15pm. 

The AGM is a chance to meet the Board of Directors and hear about progress in the last year and plans for the year ahead, details of accounts for

both companies and receive the Chief Executive's update.   The meeting will be held via Zoom to allow all LMC members to attend, GPs and practice

team members working within the Londonwide LMCs area can also ask to observe the meeting. We hope that each LMC will be represented by at

least two people. Honoraria will be available. LMC members planning to attend and constituents wishing to observe should contact

marie.vassallo@lmc.org.uk.


